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Nau mai! Welcome to the WESCT August 2023 newsletter.
The WESCT Trustees are proud to own The Lines Company 
(TLC) on behalf of you, the customers, ensuring benefits 
such as bill savings and jobs for our local community.

Scholarship set to 
support local 
rangatahi
School leavers are encouraged to apply 
for TLC’s Inspiring Local Minds 
Scholarship. Applications are open. 
Students can apply by 31 August at 
www.thelinescompany.co.nz/scholarships/

Watch out for power 
lines above

Touching and even coming close to live 
power lines can be fatal. Keep yourself and 
any equipment or vehicles at least 4m from 
overhead lines. Learn more about electricity 
safety at thelinescompany.co.nz

TLC continues to support the 
push for decarbonisation across 
its network. 
With four TLC fast chargers 
currently operating at key 
locations throughout its region 
and two more expected to 
launch soon, TLC is making true 
on their commitment to creating 
an electric vehicle (EV) friendly 
network.

Charging the 
network

A-Trustee Elections – Voting open
Voting papers and information about the candidates will be sent 
to eligible customers on Thursday 31 August 2023.
The election will be held by postal voting under the First Past the Post 
electoral system.
All Waitomo Energy Services Customer Trust customers connected to the 
network as at Friday 28 July 2023 are eligible to vote and will receive one 
vote only per customer. 
Where customers are listed in joint or entity names they will be entitled to 
appoint a representative to exercise the vote on behalf of the entity or 
joint customers.
Four nominations have been received for the three vacancies on the Trust. 

The confirmed candidates are:

OLIVER, William John

OSBORNE, Janette

RONALDSON, Yvette

WIRIHANA, Erin

Candidate names will be listed in alphabetical order on the voting documents. 
Voting will close at 12 noon on Thursday 21 September 2023.
Any enquiries are to be directed to the Returning Officer (Warwick 
Lampp of Electionz.com) on the toll-free election helpline 0800 666 041.

For more information visit www.wesct.org.nz/elections/

REPORT ELECTRICAL 
HAZARDS
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